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As a longtime resident of Oregon and an avid user of our wonderful natural areas, I 

strongly oppose SB769 as cruel and unnecessary.  We have opposed this cruel and 

unnecessary proposal at least twice before.  Our wild animals are a treasure and 

should be protected from any cruel practices. It is also cruel to use dogs of any kind 

to hunt wildlife and encourage their prey drive.   Pease vote NO on SB769 at the 

hearing on Feb 11, 2025. 


